From: DAVID WALDMAN |

Sent: 23 October 2016 21:21
To: Planning
Subject: My Objections to Application 2015/6455/P

| would like to object to the building of even more flats or houses being built as West
Hampstead is already very very crowded with people, traffic and commuters from the
railway station.

West end lane and Mill lane and the joining area already come to stand still very
often in a morning and an evening.

Adding to that ,at night with parking problems cause by so many bars and
restaurants, enough is enough.

David Waldman
25 Inglewood Road NW6 1QT

P.S. If you want do something helpful to the residents stop the way rubbish is dumped every night
and morning from shops and restaurants, make a traffic lights at Iverson Rd junction no right
turn at least and make some roads like Inglewood Rd, Dennington park Rd and Holmdale Rd one way



